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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had a fantastic week, despite the wet weather! 

Today is National Teaching Assistant Day. We want to take a moment to celebrate and 

thank our incredible teaching assistants for the vital role they play in supporting our 

students and school. Their hard work and dedication are truly appreciated. 

A big thank you also goes to our volunteers who have been helping with uniforms. If 

there are any other parents, carers, or adult family members interested in volunteering at 

the school, please speak to the office—we would love your support! 

We are excited to announce that we have started visits to Cedar Court. As part of our 

commitment to community learning, a different group of children will be visiting the 

home each month with Miss Druce. This initiative helps strengthen our connection to the 

community and provides valuable learning experiences for our students. 

We are looking to recruit new governors to join our governing body. The governing 

body plays a key role in the leadership and management of the school, helping to set 

strategic direction, monitor performance, and ensure the school provides the best 

possible education for our students. If you or anyone you know might be interested in 

this important role, please contact us for more informatio 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards 

                                                                             

Miss A Higginbotham 

Headteacher 
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Reminders and Information for Parents 

 

PE DAYS  

CLASS DAYS 
RECEPTION MONDAY 

YEAR 1 MONDAY and WEDNESDAY 

YEAR 2 TUESDAY and WEDNESDAY 

YEAR 3 MONDAY and THURSDAY 

YEAR 4 TUESDAY and THURSDAY 

YEAR 5 WEDNESDAY and THURSDAY (for next 10 weeks- Swimming) 

YEAR 6 MONDAY and FRIDAY 

 

Other important dates 

Flu vaccination on Thursday 3rd October- Please remember to complete the 

consent form- resent today. 

Open Events for secondary schools for Year 5 and 6  

The River Academy Open evening – 1st October  5.30-7pm for year 5 &6 pupils- no booking 
required 

The River Academy Open mornings for Year 6 – 9th October- booking is required 

The Bulmershe Open mornings for Year 6 – 1st,3rd and 8th October 10-11am – booking required. 

JMA- Open Evening Thursday 3rd October  4.30-7.30pm – booking is required- see flyer attached 
for details 

MER- Open morning 3rd and 10th October 9.15-10.15- see attached flyer- booking required (Year 
6) 

Parking 

A friendly reminder to please refrain from parking on double yellow lines or zig zag markings. 

Doing so poses a danger to our children as they enter and leave the school premises. 

Additionally, we kindly ask that disabled badge holders avoid parking in these restricted areas. If 

you hold a disabled badge and require proximity to the school for accessibility reasons, please 

reach out to our office. We're here to support you in finding suitable parking arrangements.at 

disabled badge holders avoid parking in these restricted areas. If you hold a disabled  

Uniform 

Could we please ask Parents/Carers to make sure all uniforms are clearly labelled. 
Nearly all the uniform emptied from the lost property bins is unnamed, making it impossible to 
return to the rightful owners.   



 
School lunches 

Parents are now able to cancel and book school dinners up to 9am in the morning.  Please 
remember to order for your child before this time and cancel any meals not required should your 
child be absent for the day, you will still be charged if meals aren’t cancelled.  Meals should only 
be ordered by the school office on the rare occasion that you may have forgotten to order. We 
are still experiencing a high number of pupils every day that have no school dinner ordered – if 
this continues we will phone parents to bring in a packed lunch so could you ensure you have 
booked for the week ahead. Please speak to the school office if you need a reminder of how to 
order through Parent Pay. 

From 4th November 2024 Meal prices are changing to £2.57- Please see new menu 
attached – commencing 4th November.  

Beat the street 

Beat the street is a real life free, fun game running across Reading South & East from 25th 
September to 6th November where you can earn points get active and win awards and prizes for 
you and your school- Details how to join  was sent home with pupils this week- Also you can  

visit: beatthestreet.me/readingse.  

 

 

 

Parent safe- keeping your children safe: online & beyond 

 

It's never easy to know how to keep our children safe when they aren't with us, and 
sometimes even when are, if we don't know what's happening in their lives or on their 
devices! Who are they talking to, what are they doing, are they okay? Don't despair 
though...scroll through this page for help or click a button to go straight to a 
particular topics.  

 

Home (lgfl.net) 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/home?utm_campaign=SafeguardED&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8AmGkOR9k5upGbyawkqmxhNogFi9sst0Qq8qoDQPKvrtMe19j3oJeu8x_acNOVD0iGJtzPe4HjhHEHR5e4erpMawQ2d1-uvIGU3pUZJeOQ__-2SE4&_hsmi=325537451&utm_content=325537451&utm_source=hs_email


 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 
 
 
   



 
 
Attendance Information  

Attendance is a key priority for our school this term. We want to ensure that all children’s 

attendance percentages are in line or above national average of 97%. Children with an 

attendance of 97% above are more likely to be happier attending school, make better progress 

and eventually achieve better in formal exams. Please see below how even missing a few days of 

school can lead to many hours of learning missed.  

Yearly Attendance Days Missed Hours Missed 

100% 0 0 

97% 6 30 

95% 10 50 

90% 20 100 

80% 40 200 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

am pm Kerr Rosen Cole Donaldson Ahlberg Butterworth 

96.3 % 89.9% 97.4 % 88.4% 97.2 % 94.2% 98.9% 89.3% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Benjamin King-Smith Binch Pullman Hughes Morpurgo Horowitz Lewis 

93.8%    92.1 % 85.4% 95.6%     97.1% 88.9% 93.2% 96.6% 

 

Attendance for The Whole School Year Is Currently  92.7 % 

Attendance Raffle 
You have to be in it to win it! If you attend school every day you will automatically be put 
into our attendance raffle which will be drawn on a Friday afternoon. A winner from each 
class will be selected and win a special prize.  We are also now holding a half term raffle 
for those children who have 100 percent attendance where they can win prizes such as 
amazon vouchers, roblox points, art kits and pencil cases. All the children have to do to be 
in with a chance of winning is to be in school every day!  

 

 

 

Johnson wins House 

of the week- 

Congratulations.    

 

 

 

Well done to:  Ahlberg Class from 

Lower School & Hughes Class from 

Upper school  

 

  


